
 

The Capital Region BOCES Faculty Association (CRBFA)  
New Employee Scholarship  

2025-26 
 
CRBFA wishes to invest in the development of new employees in hopes that they can 
find long term success here at Capital Region BOCES, and ideally a career. Therefore, 
each year, the Faculty Association offers a $1,000 scholarship to any member choosing 
to take coursework that can improve their performance as a BOCES employee. 
 
 In order to qualify for the CRBFA New Employee Scholarship, one must: Be an active 
member, in good standing and be a 1-4 year employee who wishes to take a class or 
classes related to their content field, job/class appointment, or toward their certification.  
 
 
In order to qualify for this scholarship we ask that you provide a short essay 
explaining why the CRBFA should invest in you. The applicant should explain 
how the completion of a particular coursework will help to better develop you as 
a professional, enrich your students’ experience, and also position you as a more 
valuable employee to the BOCES as a whole.  
 
 
Prove enrollment in a course, workshop or conference that takes place during the 
2025-26 school year. Complete course before 7/2026. Provide CRBFA with evidence of 
a passing grade or course-completion certification by 9/2026. The Faculty Association 
reserves the right to ask for a return of the scholarship money if this information 
is not provided.  
 
Please complete the following information for consideration for the CRBFA New 
Employee Scholarship. Also, attach literature describing the continued learning 
coursework you wish the scholarship money to be used for.  



Name___________________________________ 
 
Address: _______________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number: __________________________ 
 
Home Email Address: ___________________________ 
 
Years of Service with Capital Region BOCES ___________ 
 
Current Position: ______________________________________ 
 
Are you a Member of CRBFA? ________ 
 
Email CRBFacultyAssociation@gmail.com with necessary information and 
with any questions. Thank you. 
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